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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This shall respond to Kristin DeCarmine s letter dated October 15, 2008 regarding the July Monthly Report 

(6/1/08-6/30/08).  The refund issued to the Friends of Jane Harman committee was $1100 more than it should have been. 

The total amount of contributions disclosed on Schedule A, Line 15 totals $4600 and the total amount of refunds issued 

was  $5700.  A refund by the Friends of Jane Harman committee has been issued to amend this problem. 
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